
SJ to visit Beijing 
************** 

 The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, will visit Beijing from tomorrow 
(July 27) to July 30. 

 While in Beijing, Ms Cheng will meet with officials from various ministries and 
authorities. She will also sign a number of co-operation arrangements in order to 
enhance training and exchanges between the Mainland and Hong Kong in the areas of 
legal, dispute resolution and deal-making services. 

 Ms Cheng will travel to Beijing from Shenzhen tomorrow and will return to Hong 
Kong via Shenzhen on July 31. 
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